
 

 

 

Tuesday 18th March, 2pm  

What:  A relaxed workshop to explore how to make your experience and 

your child’s experience at school the best it can be.  We will talk 

about how to achieve this by working in partnership.    

  

Who:  

The workshop will be led by Sarah from the Parent Carer Forum 

Devon.  You can find out more about the forum here: Homepage - 

Parent Carers Forum Devon (parentcarerforumdevon.org)  

All parents, carers, friends and relatives are welcome. Please bring 

someone along if you are unsure about coming alone.  

  

Why?  

You can meet with other parents and carers, share your views and 

experiences, and explore how we will create a genuine partnership 

with the school. This in turn helps you to work together.  

Where? 
 

Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery - 

Studio 

 And… A free wellbeing bag for everyone who comes along! 
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